
From: Lucretia Kenney <lucretiakenney512@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 10:35 AM 
To: ECECD-ECS-PublicComment <ECECD-ECS-PublicComment@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Gratitude for Program Eligibility 
 
CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or 
opening attachments. 
 
Allowing elligabitly to my family during this transitional phase while we are beginning to qualify for less 
assistance has allowed my family to work harder to provide the income necessary to compensate what 
those benefits provided for our family!  Thank you! 
 

mailto:lucretiakenney512@gmail.com
mailto:ECECD-ECS-PublicComment@state.nm.us

